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Tho sast boundary, a portion @f the notth and aouth bound~
aties, and ms portion cf the subdiviafonal lines were qut-
veyed by Woodbury Abbey in 1920, A portion mE che werch
boundary waa surveyed by Frederick #. Ward ln 1966. A por-
tion cE the subdivisions] Elnes were peaupveyed by H. J.
Crimmonpre in 169,

This plat representa the resurvey of a portion of the eourh
boondaty anda portion of the subdiviedonal lines, dealgned
be teetote the corners in chely ceve original locations
according to the best availablo ovidenee, and che survey
oé€ che weac boundary and a portionaf the south boundary,
sxecubed by Frederick 4. Weed, Supervieory Cadastral Sur-
voyor, and Tomy GC. Banks, Cedagetrel Sorveyor, July 15,
1968, cherough Jume 14, 1973, under Special Ingeruceiona
dated and approved July 12, 1969, and Sopplementel Speclal
Instructions dated Auguar 4, 1969, and approved Auguat 5,
1965, for Group Ko. 216, Alecks.

The groae area eutveyed ambracas the entire tewnehip.

Grose Araa Surveyed 23,076.34 Acres

Exclugiona:
1,8. Suevey He, 5600
Previously Surveyed

79.09 Actes
5,759.84 Actas

Nee Area Tract A 17,238.40 Acres

The hydtography shown on chia plat waa obtained from the
best avallable U.S. Geological Sucvey mapa.

UMITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT

Washington, D.C. dune 25, 1976

This plat ia ateictly conforaable to che approved field
notes, and che gurvey, having been correctly executed in
accordance with the tequitamente of lew and the regula-
Fiona of this Burcau, iy hereby accepted.

For the Director

Fp Dow dee
Acking Chief, Division of Cadastral Survey


